
USJRVSC 

 

The following Officers were sworn as the executive of the USJRVSC in 

January: 

 

President: Noble Harold Crabbe 

V-President: Robert McCormack 

Secretary: Noble Dale Underhill 

Treasurer: Noble Douglas Swan. 

Transportation chairman: Noble Gary Dingee. 

 

The Valley Shriners hold five meetings a year; every other month; on the 

first Tuesday of January, March, May, September and November. The 

November meeting is usually a ladies night. In 2019 we also were honored 

to have our Ill. Sir William Harrington and Lady Darlene attend along with 

other representatives on the Divan. 

 

The past year saw our club participate in all of the usual Shrine functions 

and fund raisers, but where we really excelled was the annual calendar 

program. We are very fortunate to have Noble Weldon Clark as our calendar 

chairman. Noble Clark is a great salesman and organizer. It is with his 

efforts and leadership that our region sells almost a third of all the calendars 

that Luxor puts out. We owe a great deal of thanks to Noble Clark. 

We also started a new fund raiser organized by Noble Robert McCormack; 

Luxor’s High Priest & Prophet; it was called the Easter Basket Feztival. It 

was a great success and will be repeated in 2020. 

 

Like all Shriners we enjoy the common bond that pulls us all together. Our 

Blue Lodges. We take great pride in work we do, and celebrate with our 

Shrine children the greatness that is accomplished. 

Thank you Shriners of the Valley. You make me very proud to be associated 

with such a great team of Nobles. 

 

YITF 

Noble Harold Crabbe 

President  

 

 

  

 

 


